
Since we didn't have an event in March and there won't be
one in April as well, how about revisiting one from the past?

It's February, 2017 at the Orchard Creek Ballroom and it's
"SENIOR" PROM NIGHT! Besides a delicious dinner and
dancing to our music, we had a dinner show:

A Tribute to the Italian Singers of the 50s and 60s

And, we showed high school pictures of some of our
members and tried to guess who they were. What fun we
had!

If you'd like to see the Tribute to the Italian Singers, click

 

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=-S8PcRiEG-c


here. Raise the volume and sing along! [Note: it's about 20

minutes long.]

If you'd like to see the high school pictures of some of our
members, click here. Can you guess who they are?
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